June 22, 2019 
Dennis Keyser opened the meeting at the Habitat for Humanity where our Field Day event was located with 14 members and 2 visitors present.
NEW BUSINESS
Dennis Keyser thanked everyone for coming and participating in setting up and working the radios.
Due to a seemly limited number of contacts using the club vertical antenna, a suggestion was made to get a better understanding of the vertical antenna we use for field day. This suggestion resulted in receiving ideas from members. Dave Pratt noted the antenna was only resonating at one frequency. He will write down some ideas that may help. The club radio was given to Ben Johnson, KD9KPH, for his use to experiment with his vertical antenna before the next field day. 
Everyone that participated enjoyed our carry in dinner and fellowship. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dave Kendall made the motion to adjourn the meeting, and Clyde Sprowl seconded it.                             Deb Smith -Secretary                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     								       











                                   









